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Equations. All equations should be type-
written and the numbers for displayed equa-
tions should be placed in parenthesis in  
the right margin. References to equations 
should simply use the form “(3).” su- 
perscripts and subscripts should be typed 
clearly above and below the line, respect-
ively. Theorem, lemma, and proposition 
statements should appear in italic print. 
End-of-proof signposts should appear as 
such: either  or Q.E.D., typed in italics. 

Authors are encouraged to use the follow-
ing order for parentheses: {[(...)]}. 
Tables and Figures. If possible, the pub-
lisher asks that you include all graphics 
(charts, diagrams or other art work) at the 
end of the paper, indicating in the body of 
the paper where each graphic should appear. 
If it is not possible for you to include the 
graphics files in the word processor source 
code, you should upload the individual 
graphics files separately after you upload 
the PDF and source files for your paper.
References. References should be cited in 
the text by the author’s last name and the 
date of publication. Complete bibliographic 
information for each citation should be 
included in the list of references. References 
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Footnotes. Where more that a simple 
source citation is called for, footnotes may 
be used. These should be numbered consec-
utively throughout the text and typed 
together at the end of the paper before the 
references. source citations within foot-
notes follow the same style as citations 
within the text.
Copyediting and Proofreading. The pub-
lisher reserves the right to copyedit and 
proofread all articles for publication, but 
the corresponding author will receive page 
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receipt. The publisher reserves the right to 
charge authors for excessive correction of 
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